
 
 

 
 
 

 
 
 

 
Ref: PQ 20378/24 
 
1st August 2024 
  

Deputy David Cullinane 

Dáil Eireann  

Dublin 2  

 

Dear Deputy Cullinane 

 

I refer to your below parliamentary question which has been forwarded to me for attention.  

Firstly, please accept my apologies for the delay in issuing a response.  

 

PQ 20378/24 – To ask the Minister for Health the timeline for the appointment of a new 

CEO of Children’s Health Ireland; the steps and stages involved in the process; the 

anticipated timeframe for same; and if he will make a statement on the matter. 

 

Children’s Health Ireland (CHI) Response: 
 
Children’s Health Ireland (CHI) can advise that the CEO post has been advertised with a 
closing date of the 09th of August 2024. 

 

CHI expects to make an offer to the successful candidate in October 2024. 
 

Yours sincerely 

 

 

_____________________  

Fiona Murphy 

Interim Chief Executive  

Email: fiona.murphy@childrenshealthireland.ie 
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